
Henniker Economic Dev. Committee Incorporated November 10, 1768  

  

  Economic Development Committee Meeting   

                Wednesday May 12, 2021 

Town Hall, 18 Depot Hill Rd., Henniker 
4:30pm-5:30 PM 

Minutes- Approved 

  

Attendees:  Mark Mitch, Lisa Hustis and Robert Pagano.  Staff: Mark Fougere and Joe Devine.  

 

1) Central Regional Planning Commission Director Mike Tardiff: 
 

a Briefing on buildout analysis of the Old Concord Road area:  how many square feet of space 

can be constructed in this area? 

b Update on NHDOT upgrades to Route 202/Old Concord Road intersection. 

 

Mike Tardiff and Staff from the RPC reviewed the buildout analysis performed for the Concord Road area.   In addition, 

the 202 intersection improvements were discussed.   Mark F. raised a few questions relative to the buildout and would 

reach out to the RPC to clarify.  Bob Pagano questioned the need for the improvements at 202 intersection and if the 

accident history was large enough to justify the cost of the project.   Staff will gather information relative to the project 

justification from NHDOT.   


